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NATIONAL SCHOLARSHIPS 

 

Fall session of school is in full swing.  Have you contacted your local schools and 
informed them on how to get entries for Voice of Democracy and Patriots’ Pen? 

 

The theme is “How are you Showing Patriotism and Support for our Country?” 

For detailed information on scholarships visit https://vfwauxwi.org, go to Menu 
then go to Programs, then National Scholarships.  You can find entry forms at 
vfwauxiliary.org/scholarships. 

 

Remember the deadline is October 31st so do you have judges lined up?  
Remember, also, this is a joint effort with the VFW so include them in the judging.  
Gundel Metz is the Department Chairman on the VFW side. Her email is 
gmem54b4h@gmail.com.  How about certificates for participants?  Do you need 
to acquire some to be prepared?  You can order some in the VFW Catalog or 
perhaps you have a member handy on the computer and create your own.  Local 
stationery stores may have blanks to work with as well. 

 

I hope you enjoyed your summer and I am here to help if I can.  Don’t forget you 
also have a Chairman in your District. 

 

Marge Southworth 

National Scholarship Chairman 

Mdsouth2228@gmail.com 
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